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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO:  Chair and Members of the Transportation Standing Committee 

  
FROM:  David Jackson, Chair of the Active Transportation Advisory Committee 
 

DATE:  December 4, 2019 

 
SUBJECT: Active Transportation Advisory Committee Update 

October 17, 2019 Meeting 

• Jason Beanlands, Active Transportation Planner, made a presentation on monitoring usage 
of active transportation facilities and the importance of counting to produce the data upon 
which decisions are based   

November 21, 2019 Meeting 

• The Committee received a presentation on the Bedford-Sackville Greenway Corridor Project, 
including an overview of the completed Phases 1 and 2 of the project, the results of the 
public rounds of engagement and information on next steps 

• Leen Romaneh, Transportation Planner, shared a presentation on the Dutch Village Road 
Complete Streets Project (a 700m section connecting Joseph Howe Drive and Alma 
Crescent) and the proposed improvements to the road  

• Jillian Banfield, Committee Member, put forward a motion recommending that the 
Transportation Standing Committee request a staff report to look into improvements on 
Devonshire Avenue for cyclists and pedestrians 
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